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As we prepare for the 2nd Annual Memorial Tower Climb, we wanted to share an invitation with
our tenants to join us by being a part of this meaningful event.  We have a variety of opportunities
to show your support from volunteering in the weeks leading up to the event and volunteer roles

on the day of the climb.   Examples of some areas where support would be needed include
assembling goody bags and lanyards prior to the event or on event day, volunteers could check

participants in, hand out water to those that are climbing, or be a floor monitor or Volunteer
Coordinator, just to name a few.  Corporate partnerships and sponsorships are available too!  From

donating company branded items for the goody bags to sponsoring a Rest Floor and everything
in between, we have a role for companies that would like to be involved as well.

Please click the "Sign Up" link to let us know how you 
 and/or your company would like to participate! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FG62XBV


Thanks to al l  who joined us for  Happy
Hour last  month!   We enjoyed great
conversat ions whi le  eat ing the
del ic ious appetizers  prepared by City
Club.   We hope that  you found the
event  informative 
and enjoyable,  
and that  you 
were able to 
connect  with 
others  in  our  
City  Center  
community!

HAPPY HOUR

As you may have already noticed,
we are making subtle but impactful
changes around both building
common areas.  

The first project completed was to
swap out the small trashcans at
every elevator lobby with
contemporary and sleek bins.  

Another transformation in progress
includes upgrading the tower
directory boards with digital
directory screens.  The directories
in the Bank of America towers are
complete, and the Wells Fargo
tower directory will be coming
soon.  With these changes, you'll
notice a new layout and feel to the
way content is shared overall.  The
new screens also allow for timely
building communications and
updates.

The next project involves new
carpet in each skybridge.  In the
coming weeks, you'll begin to see
new, stylish carpet as you come and
go from the buildings.  Much of the
work will take place over the
weekend.

One additional project is a bit more
colorful!  Soon, the planters
sprinkled around the lobbies will
have a new look and seasonal
colors are on the horizon.  

We hope you enjoy all
the changes you're
seeing too!

donate blood. So many thanks to you, donors!
Click here to learn more about Orlando's story.

BLOOD 
   DRIVE
             Meet Orlando Rojas, and 
               his daughter Penelope 
                from Dallas.  In 2022, 
                Orlando was diagnosed 
                 with leukemia and as 
                part of his treatment he 
              received platelet and 
            blood transfusions from 
         local donors.  You truly are 
    making a difference for
neighbors in need when you 

In with 
the new...

https://www.carterbloodcare.org/give-for-texans/give-for-texans-orlandos-story/

